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Comments: The proposed mountain coaster at Sandia Peak Ski Area should be given a fair hearing given that

past Ski Area projects seem to have taken environmental concerns seriously.  I've done my share of XC skiing in

the Sandias since the 1970's and the ski area seems to have addressed concerns of XC skiers.  Given that lean

snow seasons now appear to be the norm, a mountain coaster run would help keep the Ski Area employees

working year round.


